Resent-From: <chight@nlr.ar.gov>

From: David Miles <dnmilesjr@gmail.com>
Date: May 14, 2018 at 11:21:20 AM CDT
To: <chight@nlr.ar.gov>

Subject: Burns Park Golf Course

Charlie, I have been playing Burns Park since the 70s'................ course had gotten rather rough.
Played the championship course this am........................ really looking good.

My "Koodos" to Terry Hartwick and Steve Ralston for the improvements they have made and
are still making................ What I have seen over the last couple of years is Steve and his group
not just talking about improvements but getting on the backhoes and handling shoves....with
Terry now doing the course improvements it has been a great combination of the two.

This is the best I have seen Burns Park in a long time and it is getting better.......not easier but
better!

Please share my thoughts with the city council.

P.S. The A/C on the carts still do not work.
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Diane Whitbey, City Clerk and Collector
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